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This week’s statement to live by …. “I try to use words that make the world a better 

place (please, sorry, thank you)”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evenings will be on Tuesday 15th and 

Thursday 17th March. More details to follow 

shortly. 

Friday’s Act of Worship will be  

World Book Day 

Assembly   

Spaces are available in our Breakfast Club.  

Sessions are £5 and include breakfast and 

activities 7.45 - 8.45am.  You can purchase 

sessions via ParentPay (make a note on your 

booking of which days you require).    

Our next School Mass is on 

Thursday 10th March 

Year 4 Mass  

World Book Day will be celebrated on Friday 4th March.   

Pupils are encouraged to dress up as a character from their favourite book for the day.  No 

Superhero outfits or Football kits please. World Book Day Tokens have been sent home that you 

can swap for a special £1 book or put towards any book purchase from most retailers (£2.99 or 

above).  

Diary Dates 

 

Friday 4th March - World Book Day 

Saturday 5th March - Swimming Gala  

Thursday 10th March - Year 4 Class Mass 

Friday 11th March - Year 6 AOW 

Tuesday 15 & Thursday 17th - Parents’ Evening 

 

Ukraine Appeal  

 

We are collecting the following items to donate to the Ukraine Refugee Crisis:  

Hygiene/toiletries & nappies, dry food (rice, noodles & pasta), snacks & biscuits, travel mugs & 

water bottles (refillable type), tea/coffee/sugar/dry milk. 

 

Please bring your donations into school by Friday 11th March.  Thank you for your support.  

Last week’s  House Cup 

winner St Bernadette. 
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Mothers’ Day gifts are available to purchase from 

ParentPay at £3 each.  Your child will be able to choose 

a gift in school and have it wrapped to take home and 

give on Mothers’ Day.  

All orders must be in by Friday 18th March. 

 

If you'd like any more info please email stpetershinckleypta@googlemail.com, find us on 

facebook @stpetersschoolpta or speak to Amy McDonald in the playground. 

Star of the week awards  

Year 6 - Henry for having a brilliant sense of humour. 

Year 5 - Seb for excellent perseverance when adding fractions. 

Year 4 – all of Misha for being a generous and polite member of the class. 

Year 3 – Rosie for excellent concentration and positive attitude towards Literacy. 

Year 2 – Francesca for creativity and imagination in extended writing. 

Year 1 – Vincent for working hard in phonics.  


